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SUMHUARY REPORT
Meeting of Commission on Higher Education, September 9, 1982

Degree programs in business at baccalaureate and.higher levels
were reviewed in March, 1982, by a panel of seven cut-of-State con-

" sultants chaired by Dr. William Flewellen, Jr., Dean of the School of

Business at the University of Gecorgia. The Commission approved seven
recommendations based on the report of the consultants.

The Commission approved eight new academic programs: (1) Asscei-
ate in Business Degree in Computer Data Processing, Horry-Georgetown
Technical College; (2) Emphasiz Area in Travel and Tourism Within
Existing B.%. in Recreation and Park Administration, Clemson University
(3) Non-teaching Opticns in Existing Program, B.S. in Physical Bduca-
tion, The Citadel; (4) M.Ed. in Social Science, The Citadel; (5) Master

. of Professional Accountancy, Clemson University; (6) Ph.D. in Computer

Scicnce, USC-Columbia; (7) Doctor of Philesophy and Doctor of Public
Health, USC-Columbiaj and (&) Piedmont Area Satellite Master in Health
Science Program, Medical University of South Carclina.

The Commission approved a recommendation that existing degree pro-
grams in foreign languages be reviewed in fiscal year 18982-83. '

The Commission endorsed an agreement between the University of
South Carclina and the Medical University of South Carclina establish-
ing a partnership for joint participation by the two universities in
the Statewide Consortium of Community Teaching Hospitals.

The Commission endorsed an Affiliation Agreement for Medical Educa.
tion between Richland Hemorial Hospital {Columbia) and the University
of South Carolina.

The Commission endorsed an Affiliation Agreement for Medical Educa-
tion between the Charleston County Memorial Hospital (Charleston) and
the Medical University of South Carclina,

Dr. James A, Paschal has bheen appointed Coordinator of Facilities
Planning on the staff of the Commission. Formerly Director of Student
Affairs at Benedict College in Columdia, Dr. Paschal has alsc served
as a teacher and educational administrator in Americus and Augusta,
Georgia, respectively. He is a graduate of Xavier University in New
Orleans (B.A., 1957), Fort Valley State College in Georgia (M.S., 1853).
and the University of South Carolina (Ed.D., 1977).
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